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MINISTRY OF FISHERIES
Te Tautieki i nga lini a Tangaroa

Ref: 214425

T July 2006

Scott Macindoe
Optiond spokesperson
F O Box 37951
Auckland

Dear Mr Macindoe

Thank you for vour letter of 8 June setting out Option 4's submission on the
Ministry of Fisheries Statement of Intent (Sol} for the period July 2006 to June 201 1.

Unfortunately the consuliation period on the Sol has well and ruly closed. The dralt
Sol was released for comment on 31 January, with submissions closing at the end of
February. As you will have seen, the Sol has already been published. It was released
on 19 May following approval by Government as part of the budget process.

Your submission will be consicdered as part of the development of the next Sol.

Option 4 will again be consulted on the Sol in January and February next year. |
wolld very much welcome a submission from Option 4 at that ime.

Yours sincerely
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i Glaister
Chief Executive

ce Jeff Romeril, NZBGEFC



